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CAISO Recommendation: 
Based on PG&E's comments and other stakeholder concerns,  the ISO will keep the assessment hours in the RR BPM.  A revised redline will be posted soon.
 
CLECA Recommendation Comments on PRR 986: Update resource adequacy availability incentive mechanism assessment hours
 
CLECA supports the CAISO’s recommendation to keep the Resource Adequacy availability assessment hours listed in the RR BPM.  These hours are important for supply resources, should be transparent, readily knowable, and any proposed changes to the Resource Adequacy availability assessment hours should be subject to an open, orderly stakeholder process.  Further, CLECA shares the concerns of the Joint Demand Response Parties (in their appeal of PRR 968) that the underlying availability assessment hours align with the Resource Adequacy requirements set by the California Public Utilities Commission for its jurisdictional load serving entities.
 





